
20 February 2023

Parents Evening

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our next Parent Evenings will be taking place on Tuesday 7th March from 4pm to 6pm and Wednesday 8th March

from 3.30pm until 5.30pm.

For Reception parents, Mrs Hart will be available on Tuesday 7th March from 4pm until 5pm. Please call the office

between the hours of 9.00am and 2.45pm Monday to Friday to book a slot before Friday 3rd March. We will then

confirm your appointment via email. Appointments will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis. You are

welcome to leave a voicemail, and we will call you back at the first opportunity.

Best wishes,

Christine Iles

Clerical Assistant


